Telephone 508-430-2390 Fax 508-945-5666 P.O. Box 714 \* Harwichport, MA 02646

March 16, 2022

To:

Harwich Preservation Committee

From: Harwich Housing Authority, Tracy Cannon Executive Director

RE:

Harwich CPC Funds – Rental Assistance Program (2020 Article #34)

Please accept this memo as a current status report on the funds distributed by the CPC for the purpose of Rental Assistance administered by the Harwich Housing Authority.

At present, we are holding at 6 families for a total of \$1837.00 per month. We were expecting those numbers to rise as the Covid relief money ran out, but thus far people are still continuing to receive relief from various State and Federal programs on an intermittent basis. We have checked in with multiple other administering agencies and find this to be the case throughout the lower Cape.

Thank you for the opportunity to run this very important program for the families and employees of the Town of Harwich.

I welcome any questions you might have.

Respectfully,

Tracy Cannon